DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES ARMY MATERIEL COMMAND
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20315

SAVAE-G 16 March 1971

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This refers to your recent conversation with Mr. Gilbert Casares,
ARADMAC's Equal Employment Opportunity Officer, regarding the Equal
Employment Opportunity Seminar to be held 19 March 1971.

The program will begin at 0800 hours in the Eisenhower Conference
Room, second floor, ARADMAC Administration Building. It is expected
to Tast until approximately 1200 hours. After the completion of the
program you are invited to be our guest at a Tuncheon to be served
in the Chief's Club. Your part in the program is scheduled for
approximately thirty minutes to begin at 0920 hours. In order to
get a more comprehensive view of the overall program, speakers

have been Tisted on inclosed program.

We have invited full coverage of news media for this program and
anticipate it will be widely publicized within the Department of the
Army. We feel this Seminar will be an effective boost to the
minority group considerations in our community and in ARADMAC. The
prospects of this Seminar coupled with your participation are
creating an enthusiasm by our supervisors which we anticipate will
be carried over into positive actions.

Your participation in this program will enhance its .operation within
ARADMAC and is sincerely appreciated. In order that we may plan the
complete program, please advise if you cannot be present for the
entire program and luncheon.

Sincerely,
1 Inclosure UTHER G. NES, JR.
as stated Colonel, TC

Commanding



